
Mr. Peter Skutches 	 12/18/95 

Richard Gallen & 
260 Fifth Ave., 
New York, NY 1U001 

Dear Pekter, 

Thanks for your letter of the 14th. 

I did not intend to intrude into your busy days and there was no rush, 

I thought you might be interested in that part of the reflection of Mailer, or should 

I say what lwe ghpened to him. I'd asked my wife to retype them only. All of it is 

being retyped on a computer. 

if I did not tell you, Pepper sent me a copy when the book first came out, 

from Lngland. 

I got and I appreciate those Zapruder pages from Killing Kennedy, thanks. 

After all this time and all that writing the man dues not yet know what 

motion-picture fiit is! Anton„ other things. 

He refers to the original as the negative when it is all positive and 

he refers to three neativos, as I recall. 

All thst is projected, including slides, are positjives. 

I hope you all have a good holiday season. 

Best, 



RICHARD GALLEN & COMPANY, INC. 

260 FIFTH AVENUE 

NEW YORK, NEW YORK 101301 

(212) 889-9624 FAX: (212) 889-0325 

December 14, 1995 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Harold: 

Your chapters XII and XIII of the Mailer book arrived today. As I doubt that I 
shall get to them immediately, I have photocopied the pages so as to be able to 
return your originals to you now rather than weeks from now. 

Also, I hope that by now you have gotten the pages we copied for you from 
Killing Kennedy; they were sent the same day as the Pepper book. (If you 
have not, they can be copied again and sent.) I would have sent you the book 
itself, but Carroll & Graf is apparently totally out of spare copies at this time. 

I look forward to the holidays and hope that yours pass happily. 

Best wishes, 

, 


